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June 10, 2024
Dear Parents,

Our staff welcomes you and your child to Cleveland School, home of the C.U.B.S,
Cleveland University Bound Scholars for the 2024-2025 school year. We are looking
forward to working with you to make this a successful and productive year for your child.
The following are a few reminders and important information for the new school year:

All students start school on Thursday, August 1, 2024 at 8:20 a.m. Our office hours are
from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Our school telephone number is (209) 933-7165. If you
have questions or concerns, please call the office or stop by to schedule an appointment.

DAILY SCHEDULE: PLEASE OBSERVE OUR SCHOOL HOURS AND SEND STUDENTS TO
SCHOOL AFTER 7:50 AM. (THERE IS NO SUPERVISION PRIOR TO 7:50 A.M.)
All students (Grades TK-8) 8:20 am-2:15 pm

CLASS ASSIGNMENTS: All room assignments of students will be temporary for the first
three weeks of school. The assignments may be changed to meet class size limits and/or
instructional needs of students. Classroom assignments will be posted on the Cleveland
Office windows Monday July 29, 2024.

SCHOOQOL DRESS CODE: All students are required to follow the SUSD dress code.
Cleveland students will follow the SUSD dress code which is as follows:
Jeans/pants/shorts (no rips or holes), No red clothing, no tank or halter tops. Friday’s are
school spirit days: Cleveland School shirt/sweatshirt and jeans. Students should wear
comfortable shoes that permit them to participate in Physical Education activities and use
playground equipment properly.

ATTENDANCE: Please make sure your child attends school daily unless he/she is sick. If
your child is sick, please call the school to excuse the absence. We are unable to clear
absences after five days. If possible, try to schedule appointments after school. We ask
that you do not pick up your child 15 minutes or less before school dismisses. Often
students are in the library, at P.E., or in another class and it takes time for them to collect
their belongings and homework and get to the office quickly.

We are looking forward to working with you to ensure that your child is provided a
challenging education that promotes outstanding academic achievement and citizenship.

Enjoy the summer vacation and we will see you soon!

Singerely,
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I;|E}di Mohammagdkhan, Principal Theresa Semillo, Assistant Principal



